
        Safe, Reliable Rides to Summit — Reserve Your Spot with Papa’s Shuttle! 

 

Dear Summit Families, 

I’m excited to introduce a new transportation option designed just for Summit families: Papa’s 

Shuttle Service — a safe, dependable, and kid-friendly ride to and from camp. 

Led by a trusted local driver (and grandparent!), Papa’s Shuttle provides peace of mind for busy 

parents and a fun, reliable commute for your kids. 

   Why Parents Love Papa’s Shuttle: 

• Safe & Vetted Driver – Background-checked, insured, and experienced 

• Reliable Pick-Up & Drop-Off – Always on time and always caring 

• Kid-Friendly Experience – Fun, games, trivia, and a smile every ride 

• Real-Time Updates – GPS tracking and instant parent notifications 

• Affordable Rates – $30/day round trip or $15 one-way 

        Now Booking for Summer Camp 

• Limited to 7 students per route to ensure personalized service 

• Route customized around families within 15 miles of Summit 

• Operating Monday–Friday, 6:30 AM–5:00 PM 

        Ready to Ride with Papa? 

Reserve your spot today by texting or calling (319) 471-5116, or email 

stevekappler@yahoo.com. 

Spaces are limited — don’t wait to join the shuttle that feels like a ride with family. 

Warmly, 

Steve Kapppler 

Papa’s Shuttle Service 

Safe. Reliable. Like a Ride with Papa. 

 

mailto:stevekappler@yahoo.com

